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S S. COMMITTEE, CITY OF LEWISTON.-C01JNTY OF PISCATAQUIS. 

C~apter 23:;. 
An aot to legalizo tho eleoUon of snperintending sohool oommlttee in the oUy of Lew­

iston. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representati'ves in Legis­
lature assernbled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. The election of members of the superintending' scliool 
committee of the city of Lewiston, at the municipal election on the 
first day of March, in the year of our Lord one thousand eight 
hundred and sixty-nine, is hereby legalized and' made valid, not­
withstanding the omission to provide for the election of said com­
mittee in the warrant for said municipal meeting. 

SECT. 2. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved Maroh 6, 1869. 

Chapter 236. 

An aot ndditionnl to the several aots establishing the oonnty of Pisoolnquis. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representati'ves in Legis­
lature assembled, as follows: 

SECT. 1. All officers within and for the county of Piscataquis, 
having authority to commit anyprisonel' or debtor to jail, shall be 
authorized and required, for the term of five years from and after 
the approval of this act by the governor, if the county of Piscata­
quis shall so long remain without a jail within its own limits, to 
commit prisoners or debtors to jail in either of the counties of 
Penobscot or Somerset, in the same manner and with as ample 
authorization as like officers in said counties of Penobscot and 
Somerset are by law authorized and required to do; and the 
keepers of the jails in said counties are hereby authorized and 
required to receive and detain in their custody all such prisoners 
and debtors; 'pro'vided, howe-rer, that the county of Piscataquis 
shall be liable to the counties of Penobscot' and Somerset for all 
expenses and damages which shall accrue from any or all such 
commitments. 

SECT. 2. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved Mnroh 6, 1869. 




